
 

April 26, 2010 

 

 

Hon. Gordon Campbell 

Premier of British Columbia 

PO Box 9041 STN PROV GOVT 

Victoria, BC,  V8W 9E1 

 

Dear Premier Campbell: 

The Building Owners and Managers Association wishes to congratulate 

you and the B.C. Government for taking another major step toward the 

realization of the Site C Clean Energy Project.  Clean, renewable and 

affordable energy is a priority for both the province and B.C.’s 

commercial real estate industry. 

BOMA BC is at the forefront of engagement with our members to 

transform the commercial building industry. We are actively working to 

reduce energy consumption and carbon emissions and help the 

Province meet its 2020 Energy Plan targets through BOMA BESt™, our 

green certification program for commercial buildings.  We have signed 

a Memorandum of Understanding with the Province and BC Hydro that 

sets energy and carbon targets for commercial buildings. BOMA BC is 

also registered with Pacific Carbon Trust as an aggregator of carbon 

credits. 

Apart from energy conservation and lower carbon emissions, access to 

reliable and self-sufficient sources of energy is another pressing concern 

for our industry. As B.C.’s energy needs grow, Site C will meet that 

demand with a source of clean and renewable electricity for over 100 

years. The hydroelectric generating station will lessen our reliance on 

fossil fuels while creating new opportunities for economic development 

and job creation for B.C. communities. 

BOMA BC and the commercial real estate industry recognize and 

congratulate you for taking a leadership role toward a shared future 

powered by green energy.  

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Bishop 

President 

 
  


